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Shattuck Hospital at 88 East Newton Street

Project Update

August 25, 2020
This message is to notify you that as part of the state’s plan to relocate the Shattuck Hospital to the former Newton Pavilion building at 88 East Newton Street, state contractors will be on site to do borings at numerous locations around the exterior perimeter of the building in order to gather soil samples.

 

This work will commence on Monday August 31st and last for approximately seven to ten days between the hours of 7:00am to 4:00pm. In order to take the soil samples by boring into the ground, a truck-mounted drill rig will be on site which will cause some traffic and loud noise disruption in the immediate area surrounding the building.

 

While major construction at the site is not planned to begin until June 2021, small projects like the boring samples will be part of the preconstruction phase of the project. We will make every effort to keep you informed throughout each phase of the project.

 

Please consult our Shattuck Hospital Relocation website at www.mass.gov/info-details/shattuck-hospital-relocation-recent-updates for regular updates.
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